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Nighttime Closures along SR 922/NW/NE 125 Street 

Sunday, July 21 through Thursday, July 25 
  
  

MIAMI, Fla. – Beginning Sunday, July 21 there will be nighttime closures of both the eastbound 
and westbound lanes along State Road (SR) 922/NW/NE 125 Street between N Miami Avenue 
and NE 3 Avenue. These closures are scheduled to take place nightly from 9 p.m. to 5:30 a.m. 
until Thursday, July 25. This work is necessary to safely complete paving as part of the SR 
915/NE 6 Avenue and SR 922/NW/NE 125 Street Roadway Project. A detour will be established 
to guide drivers around the work. Traffic will be detoured as follows:  

Sunday, July 21:  

One westbound lane along SR 922/NE 125 Street between NE 2 Avenue and NE 3 
Avenue will be closed and traffic will be detoured as follows: 

• Turn south onto Griffing Boulevard 

• Turn west onto SR 909/W Dixie Highway 

• Turn west onto NE 119 Street  

• Turn north onto NE 2 Avenue 

• Turn west onto NE 125 Street  

Monday, July 22: 

One eastbound lane along SR 922/NE 125 Street between NE 2 Avenue and NE 3 

Avenue will be closed and traffic will be detoured as follows: 

• Turn south onto NE 2 Avenue 

• Turn east onto NE 119 Street  

• Turn east onto SR 909/W Dixie Highway 

• Turn north onto Griffing Boulevard 

• Turn east onto NE 125 Street 

Tuesday, July 23: 

One westbound lane along SR 922/NW/NE 125 Street between N Miami Avenue and 
NE 2 Avenue will be closed and traffic will be detoured as follows:  

• Turn north onto NE 2 Avenue 

• Turn west onto NE 127 Street  

• Turn north onto NE Miami Court 
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• Turn west onto NE 127 Terrace 

• Turn south onto N Miami Avenue 

• Turn west onto NE 125 Street 

Wednesday, July 24: 

One eastbound lane along SR 922/NW/NE 125 Street between N Miami Avenue and NE 
2 Avenue will be closed and traffic will be detoured as follows:  

• Turn south onto N Miami Avenue 

• Turn east onto NW/NE 119 Street  

• Turn north onto NE 2 Avenue 

• Turn west onto NE 127 Street  

• Turn east onto NE 125 Street 

Detours will be clearly marked. Please follow all posted signage and note that this schedule may 
change due to weather or other unexpected conditions. 

For more information, please contact FDOT’s Communications Office at (305) 470-5349 or 
Construction Senior Community Outreach Specialist Sandra Bello at (305) 510-0827 or visit our 
website at www.southflroads.com.  

For real-time traffic and lane closure information, drivers are encouraged to visit www.fl511.com.  

Remember, wearing a safety belt is the single most effective way to protect people and reduce 

fatalities in motor vehicle crashes. Always be safe and remain alert while driving in construction 

zones. 
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